
Losing Oregon 
Health Plan 
(OHP) benefits?
We can help!

The Marketplace is here to 
help keep you and your 
family covered.

Get started at 
OregonHealthCare.gov

	• Preview plan options and 
savings available to you.

	• Find out if employer-
sponsored insurance 
offered to you is considered 
affordable.

	• Learn more about 
transitioning from OHP to the 
Marketplace.

	• Find local help from a health 
coverage expert.

Other languages or formats
Call 1-833-699-6850 (toll-free) from 7 
a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday through Friday 
to request this information in Español, 
Русский, Tiếng Việt, 汉语, 漢語. You can 
also request information in large print 
or other formats.



Q: If I am not eligible for OHP 
benefits anymore, when can I 
enroll through the Marketplace? 

A: We recommend enrolling through 
the Marketplace before your OHP 
benefits end to avoid a gap in 
coverage and care. You may enroll 
through the Marketplace until July 
31, 2024 if you lost OHP benefits 
between March 31, 2023 and July 
31, 2024. Coverage will start the 
first of the month after you enroll.

Q: Can I get help paying for health 
coverage?

A: Yes. Last year, more than seven 
out of 10 people in Oregon who 
bought insurance on HealthCare.
gov got help paying for coverage. 
Find out how much you can save 
at OregonHealthCare.gov/
WindowShop.

Q: How do I find the best plan?

A: Here are the most important things 
to consider:

	• Think about the type of care you 
need.
	• Think about any doctors or hospitals 
you want to keep visiting, as well as 
any prescriptions you need covered.
	• Think about how much you can 
spend, and look for plans that fit 
your budget. Consider the monthly 
payment, deductibles, and co-pays.

Q: This is confusing. Can someone 
help me?

A: Health coverage experts are available 
to help you for free. You can find local 
help at OregonHealthCare.gov/
GetHelp. 

	 For help understanding your 
Marketplace notice, wading through 
options, or finding a local expert, 
call the Marketplace Transition Help 
Center at 833-699-6850 (toll-free, all 
relay calls accepted).

Marketplace Transition Help 
Center

	• Explain Marketplace notices
	• Help previewing Marketplace plans 
and savings
	• Refer to local health coverage 
experts
	• Assist with Marketplace application 
or enrollment

Call 833-699-6850 (toll-free) 
Monday through Friday from 7 
a.m. to 6 p.m. for help in your 
language. All relay calls are 
accepted.

Email transition.marketplace@
odhsoha.oregon.gov

Visit orhim.info/transition

DON’T MISS THESE  
IMPORTANT DATES
60 DAYS BEFORE YOUR OHP ENDS
You can enroll in heath coverage 

JULY 31, 2024
Last day to sign up for health 
coverage through HealthCare.gov 
until the annual open enrollment 
period.

NOV. 1 TO JAN. 15
Annual open enrollment period. If 
you don’t sign up, you could go a 
year without insurance.


